
Relocation of Ngau Tau Kok Police
Station and Traffic Kowloon East
report rooms (with photos)

     The Ngau Tau Kok Police Station and the Traffic Kowloon East report
rooms will be relocated from 1 Siu Yip Street, Kowloon Bay to 105 Concorde
Road, Kai Tak on September 23 and October 6, 2020 respectively.

     The new Ngau Tau Kok Police Station Report Room will commence service
from 7am on September 23, and simultaneously all public services at the old
Ngau Tau Kok Police Station Report Room will cease.

     The new Traffic Kowloon East Report Room will commence service from 1pm
on October 6, and simultaneously the old report room will cease operation.

     For enquiries, please call Ngau Tau Kok Police Station Report Room at
3661 1626 or Traffic Kowloon East Report Room at 3661 1636.
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